
 The Affordable Connectivity Program supports eligible low- income households struggling to afford 
monthly internet service. This critical program ensures that households have the connections they 
need for work, school, healthcare, and more. 


What Is the Benefit? 

The benefit provides a discount of up to $30 per month toward internet service for eligible 
households.


 The Affordable Connectivity Program is limited to one monthly service discount per household. 


Who Is Eligible to Receive ACP Support? 

A household is eligible if a member of the household meets at least one of the criteria below: 

• Has an income that is at or below 200% of the federal poverty guidelines; 

• Participates in certain assistance programs, such as SNAP, Medicaid, Federal Public Housing 


Assistance, SSI, WIC, or Lifeline; 

• Participates in Tribal specific programs, such as Bureau of Indian Affairs General Assistance, Tribal


 TANF, or Food Distribution Program on Indian Reservations; 

• Is approved to receive benefits under the free and reduced-price school lunch program or the


 school breakfast program in the current or immediately preceding school year; 

• Received a Federal Pell Grant during the current award year; or 

• Meets the eligibility criteria for a participating provider's existing low-income program. 


 How Does an Eligible Household Enroll in the Program? 


Complete and submit an online or mail-in application available at ACPBenefit.org or download and 
complete the ACP Application below and email to info@leru.net or mail to Le-Ru Telephone 
Company at P.O. Box 147 Stella, MO 64867.


By emailing or mailing  your ACP application directly to Le-Ru Telephone Company, you are giving consent and agreeing for Le-Ru Telephone 
Company to transmit your subscriber information to the National Lifeline Accountability Database (NLAD).  If qualified, the ACP discount will be 
applied to the following month’s bill for current customers.  If not currently a Le-Ru Telephone Company customer, you will need to apply for 
services by completing and submitting an application for services found at https://leru.net/services.  ALL INTERNET SERVICES REQUIRE A 
TELEPHONE SERVICE.  If eligibility requirements change or if ACP is terminated, you will be responsible to discontinue service or pay the regular 
service rates to avoid being disconnected.  It will not be Le-Ru Telephone Company’s responsibility to notify you of any changes to the ACP 
program.  You may obtain ACP-supported broadband service from any participating provider of your choice and you may transfer your ACP 
benefit to another provider at any time. You remain responsible for monthly payment to Le-Ru Telephone Company for the duration of the 
services provided. After ACP, Le-Ru Telephone Company's regular rates apply. Le-Ru Telephone Company service is subject to the Terms of 
Service agreement found at https://leru.net/service-agreement. All application and eligibility decisions are made by the FCC. For more details 
visit: https://www.fcc.gov/acp.
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